
Harvest Produce at Hainault Road Baptist Leyton  
destined for Mill Grove 

 

 

 

We had been looking forward very much to coming to 'Our Day' and of course, now it can't 
happen!  So we are very glad that something is happening online!  We will encourage our 
congregation to be involved - meanwhile, attached to this e-mail is a photo of the 
church's Harvest display - all of which came to Mill Grove last September and was stored in 
your new storage shed.  You will see, bottom right, some of the toilet rolls that you had asked 
us to collect - as an alternative to the usual avalanche of tins of baked beans! 

 


